
 

  

Declaration letter 

 
Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 

 

Date: 2024-10-28 

 

FCC ID: B94-HXHS243 

 
We use the printed sticker to include the product name and model name information on 

the label, this label can be visible on the surface of product, the end user can identity this 

product easily, as for the regulatory marking, since we have design considerations about 

the appearance of product, this information will be marked by laser etching and molding 

carving on interior of earcup. The earcup cover can be opened without any special tools. 

This tooling markings also meet the label requirements which its location will be on the 

product. The end user can identify the marking information by replacing the earcup, it can 

be easily installed and removed without any special tools. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

----------------------------------- 

Vanessa Tsai, Product Compliance Engineer 

HP Inc. 

Tel: +886 932285270 

E-mail: vanessa.tsai@hp.com 

 


